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WELCOME TO  

Morning Worship 
April 10, 2022 

 

May The Peoples Praise You 

 

Welcome 

 

Baptism Video 

 

I Will Wait For You 

 

Believer’s Baptism (9:15 am) 

 

Is He Worthy - Adult Choir 

 

Holy, Holy, Holy 

 

Prayer 

 

Sermon 

Dr. Ken Parker, Senior Pastor  

 

Turn Your Eyes 

 

Scripture Reading 

Ken Parker 

Closing Prayer 

Brian Fields 

Office Hours:   

Monday-Thursday 8:00am-4:00pm, Friday 8:00am-Noon  

We have  
an app! 

“Kearney FBC” 
303 South Grove Street 

Kearney, MO 64060 
816.628.5693 

www.kearneyfbc.com 

Stand Forever  
a broadcast 

ministry of  
FBC Kearney 

Staff on call: Travis Black 573.855.9868 

Deacon for the week: Brian Fields 816.309.8159 
If you would like to speak with someone about how to become 
a Christian, believer’s baptism, joining the church or something 
else related to your faith, you’re invited to the front at the  
conclusion of worship to talk with one of our staff members or 
deacons or their wives. They’ll be there to meet you . . .  
 
April Scripture -  
Guard your steps when you go to the house of God. To draw 
near to listen is better than to offer the sacrifice of fools, for they 
do not know that they are doing evil. Be not rash with your 
mouth, nor let your heart be hasty to utter a word before God, 
for God is in heaven and you are on earth. Therefore let your 
words be few.  

Ecclesiastes 5:1-2 (ESV) 
APRIL 10, 2022 

 THIS WEEK: APRIL 10 - APRIL 16  

 

SUNDAY     

Worship...8:00am, 9:15am, 10:30am  

Sunday School…9:15am, 10:30am 

VBS Meeting (room 217)… 4:00pm 

Youth Student Studies… 5:00pm 

Black Art Presentation  

(At The Falls)… 6:00pm 

Precept Bible Study… 6:30pm 

 

   

MONDAY              

Staff Meeting… 1:15pm 

Choir Rehearsal… 6:30pm 

 

TUESDAY   

GriefShare… 6:00pm 

Pickleball… 6:30pm 

Committee Meetings… 7:00pm 

 

WEDNESDAY  

Easter Dinner… 6:00pm 

Choir Rehearsal… 7:00pm  

Band/Praise Team Rehearsals… 7:30pm 

   

THURSDAY   

Men’s Bible Study at the Falls...7:00pm 

 

FRIDAY    

Good Friday Service… 7:00pm 

 

SATURDAY    

No Scheduled Activities 

 

   

mailto:kparker@kearneyfbc.com
mailto:tblack@kearneyfbc.com
mailto:tbranizor@kearneyfbc.com
mailto:dhamlin@kearneyfbc.com
mailto:akelso1@kc.rr.com
mailto:dmcguire@kearneyfbc.com
mailto:jstephenson@kearneyfbc.com
mailto:lwood@kearneyfbc.com
mailto:ccull55@aol.com


  ANNOUNCEMENTS Kid’s Camp. Camp will be July 22-24 for kids who have  
completed 2nd - 5th grade. We will be going to CentriKid at 
Southwest Baptist University in Bolivar, MO. You and your kids will 
love it! Sign up at kearneyfbc.com/ministries/children. 
 
Annie Armstrong Easter Offering. We will be collecting Annie 
Armstrong Easter Offering through April 17. Designated offering 
envelopes can be found in the pew racks. The offering was 
started in 1895 by Woman's Missionary Union® (WMU) to benefit 
the work of the Home Mission Board (now North American  
Mission Board). In 1934, it was named in honor of Annie  
Armstrong, a bold missions advocate and WMU's first national 
executive leader. Because of this sacrificial giving, millions of 
lives have been and continue to be transformed by the power 
of the gospel. 
 
Gospel Through The Ages. The worship ministry will be presenting 
“Gospel Through The Ages” on April 24 at 6:00pm. This will be a 
night of singing and worshiping together through some familiar 
songs and some new songs. Join us as we worship together and 
explore a few of the different styles of gospel music. 
 
Parent/Child Dedication. We are excited to let you know  
Sunday, April 24 is our Parent/Child Dedication in the 10:30am 
worship service. This is a beautiful time to publicly commit to 
raise your child in a Christ honoring home and pass our faith on 
to the next generation. As well as the church making a  
commitment to walk along side of you. We will have a  
certificate of dedication, a gift for each family and take a  
photo of the special time. A digital copy of the photo will be 
emailed to you. If you would like to participate, please email 
Jennifer Abercrombie at jabercrombie@kearneyfbc.com with 
your child’s full name and birth date by April 18th. 
 
Pickleball Games. Join us Tuesdays through May 10 from  
6:30-7:45pm in the Activity Center for some fun games of  
pickleball. All are invited. Bring your own pickleball paddle.  
 
Join Russ Hemphill, Blacklight Chalk Artist and a member of our 
own First Family, at The Falls TODAY at 6:00pm. Russ will perform 
a presentation of chalk drawing with music and song. The  
message of love and hope in Christ is portrayed with art and 
music. A ministry used to glorify God and to show His love and 
beauty!  
 
Discovery Homeschool Academy. We are excited to  
announce that we are hiring enthusiastic, Christian  
individuals to join our teaching staff for the 2022/23  
school year! Applicants should have a teaching certificate  
or college degree. Some experience working with children is 
preferred. If interested, please contact Letricia Hess at:  
discoveryhomeschool@gmail.com. We look forward to  
partnering with you as we work to enrich both the church and 
our local community through Christ-centered education.   

Good Friday/Easter Sunday. Good Friday service is planned for 
7:00pm. As part of this service we will have the opportunity to 
celebrate in the Lord’s Supper together. On Easter Sunday we 
will offer 4 services: 8:00am, 9:00am, 10:00am, and 11:00am. 
Sunday School will meet at 9:00am and 10:00am. Join us Easter 
weekend as we contemplate what Jesus did on the Cross for us 
and rejoice in our Risen Savior!  
 
Believer’s Baptism. We hope to observe Believer’s Baptism as 
part of our Easter morning worship services. If you would like to 
follow the Lord in baptism, please contact the church office. 
We would love to encourage you in that decision.  
 
Easter Dinner. Join us Wednesday, April 13 at 6:00pm for a First 
Family Easter dinner. Our hospitality team will provide baked 
ham, cheesy hashbrown casserole, vegetable blend, marinad-
ed cucumbers, salad and dinner rolls. Please bring a dessert to 
share. Our Easter dinner will replace all other evening activities.  
 
Senior Adult (OWLS).  
New Dinner Theatre - June 22 - New Dinner Theatre for a  
performance of THE PLAY THAT GOES WRONG. Cost is $40.  
Payment is due TODAY in the church office.  
Missouri State Penitentiary - May 31 - Jefferson City for a history 
tour of the penitentiary. Central Dairy on the way back. Cost is 
$25 plus lunch. Payment is due by May 8 in the church office. 
Contact Travis Black for more information at 816.628.5693. 
 
Alaska Missions Trip Meeting. Interested in serving in Alaska? 
There will be an informational meeting for anyone interested in 
Alaska Mission’s Salmon Frenzy, July 19-26, 2022. Please join us 
on Sunday, April 24, in room 104, immediately following the 
10:30 worship service. 
 
VBS Teacher Training. VBS is July 10-14. If you would like to learn 
how you can get involved, join us on April 10 from 4:00-5:00pm 
in room 217. We will be sharing the details of this year’s VBS. 
Contact Carrie Kendall for more information at 417.631.3933. 
 
Wedding Shower. You are invited to attend an Open House 
Shower send-off to celebrate the upcoming wedding of  
Avery McNutt and Tim Whitener. The couple is planning a  
June 7th wedding in Arizona. Please join us in the Activity  
Center on Saturday, May 7th, from 1:00-3:00pm.  
The couple is registered at Target: tinyurl.com/TimAvery  
and Amazon: tinyurl.com/AveryTimAZ 
 
Operation Christmas Child. We are collecting toy cars, small 
stuffed animals, small balls/tennis balls, puzzles, and Lego sets 
for our 2022 shoeboxes. Donations may be dropped off in the 
office. Monetary donations will be used to purchase shoebox 
items; please note that it’s for “OCC.”  

We’re grateful to have all of you with us this morning in 

worship. If you’re a guest with us, I want to extend a warm 

welcome on behalf of our church family. I want you to 

know we believe what we talk about here. Contrary to 

what a lot of people think, as Christians, we don’t think we 

have it all together. In fact, we know we don’t and that’s 

why we’re here. Most of us have looked for answers to 

life’s questions in a lot of different places and we’ve found 

that Jesus really is the one with the answers, so our quest 

for understanding includes studying the book he’s given to 

us . . . the Bible. We know people wrote it, but they were 

people that God inspired to do so.  

So, we believe it! 

 

If you’d like to talk about anything we talk about today  

or anything related to your experience, one of our staff or  

I would love the opportunity to visit with you. I hope you’ll 

take the time to fill out the CONNECTION CARD and drop 

it in the offering plate at the end of the service.  

We’ll be in touch! 

 

Thanks again for choosing to worship with us today. 

 

Pastor Ken  

WE ARE GLAD  
YOU’RE HERE  
WITH US TODAY! 
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